
December Board of education Report 
Northome School 
Anthony Kerr, principal 
 

 Continuation on curriculum mapping and alignments. The 
teachers are tabbing out all the standards they cover I their 
textbooks. Allows them to look at what standards are missed 
and which should be covered more thoroughly.  

 Boy Scouts of America (cub scouts) has been present to start 
a scouting chapter here; the elementary students are very 
excited. 

 The veterans day presentation was very well received, thank 
you to all who help put this together, a very special day. 

 Had training on building an ELL program ( we  have one 
student) after this process, we will have the tools to serve any 
other ELL students we enroll from this point forward. 

 Christmas/ Holiday Concert Program was excellent. It 
seemed the entire community showed up. The support is 
amazing. Thank you Music Department. 

 I would like to take the opportunity to publically thank those 
who put together the Mustang Express School Newspaper. 
This publication is the best school paper I have ever seen. 
Northome Should be proud! 

 Dates to be aware of: 
o Mid Quarter Dec 8 
o Holiday Break Dec 22-Jan 2 

 Items on the Horizon 
o We will be looking at the Schedule and Calendar after 

the break 
o Student handbook revisions 
o PLC schedules  


